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Sotheby’s Australia  
Acquires New Sydney Office 

 

 

Sotheby’s Australia is delighted to announce the acquisition of premises for its Sydney operations. 

 

Located at 30 Queen Street, Woollahra, the historic building provides ideal exhibition and viewing spaces 

for its auctions and private sales. 

 

Following an elegant refurbishment the premises will open to the public in December 2013. 

 

‘Queen Street, Woollahra, has long been regarded as the premier location for Fine Art and Design.  After a 

lengthy search we are extremely pleased to secure one of the most prestigious and beautiful buildings in 

the precinct and we look forward to relocating to ground floor, retail premises, specifically designed for the 

display of art, furniture and jewels,’ said Geoffrey Smith, Chairman of Sotheby’s Australia. 
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For further information or to arrange an interview with Geoffrey Smith, Chairman, please contact John Keats 
or Yumeko Leung. 
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